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 As the last cohorts of S5 & S7 students, please 
note that:  

  HKEAA will organise one more HKCEE and 
HKALE in 2011 & 2013 respectively for some 
subjects for S5 & S7 repeaters 

  If students wish to repeat HKCEE, they are 
encouraged to repeat in S5 and S6 under NSS 
and sit for HKDSE examination in 2012 because 
of curriculum continuity and better post 
secondary pathways. 

  Last cohort of S7 students graduating in 2012 
may repeat in 2013 ( the last HKALE) or they  
may study sub-degree programmes instead, 
however, there will be no more 3-year 
undergraduate programmes in 2013.  


